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Title
2017-2022 Capital Facilities Plan - Review of Comments Received

Recommended Action
Review comments received as part of the Planning Commission Public Hearing on the proposed
Capital Facilities Plan for 2017-2022.

Report

Issue:

This is an opportunity for the Planning Commission to consider the comments received by the end of
the public hearing comment period for the proposed 2017-2022 Capital Facilities Plan. These
comments may assist in the Commission’s review and preparation of comments of the draft plan.

Staff Contact:
Jane Kirkemo, Administrative Services Director, 360.753.8499
Joyce Phillips, Senior Planner, Community Planning and Development, 360.570.3722

Background and Analysis:

The Planning Commission held a public hearing on the draft 2017-2022 Capital Facilities Plan and
heard public testimony on August 1, 2016. The public comment period remained open for written
comments until 5:00 p.m. on Friday, August 5. Additional public comments were received and are
attached to this staff report for consideration by the Planning Commission.

Neighborhood/Community Interests (if known):

Written comments received have addressed increasing funding for enhanced bicycle transportation,
funding planning for public broadband, establishing the Olympia Metropolitan Parks District Advisory
Committee, and provision of funding for the purchase and removal of the Capitol Center Building for
the extension of the North Capitol Campus Heritage Park.

Options:
1. Review and consider the public comments received as the Commission’s Finance
Subcommittee reviews and prepares comments on the draft plan.
2. Take no action.
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Financial Impact:
The 2017-2022 Capital Facilities Plan has a direct relationship to the City budget.

Attachments:
Public Comments Received
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